Executive Summary: Driver Education Curriculum Update

Summary:

Driver’s education is currently offered to our high school students as a .25 credit class. Historically, it has been delivered in different ways at

different schools. It has been taught as a nine weeks course which meets every day, it has been taught as a semester course which meets every
other day and it has been taught as a semester course which meets every day and is only awarded .25 credit. After discussion with the driver’s
education teachers, the administration would like to propose that driver’s education be offered as a semester course which meets daily for one

semester and is awarded .5 credit. The teachers have agreed that there is sufficient material to present to students and to that end have revised
the planned instruction which is attached.

Financial Implications:

There will be no financial implications since we already have the necessary materials to provide this course and the state provides the driver’s
education manual to students at no charge.

Recommendation:

That the Board of School Directors approves the curriculum revisions to the Driver Education Planned Instruction.
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